
As a Rehabilitation Physician working in an regional setting, I urge the Senate to include the NPA 
subacute agreement in its inquiry. I urge the Commonwealth Government to continue funding for 
the new rehabilitation services for at least another 3 years, so that models of care can be matured 
and that they can be included into the ABF funding model.
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